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Form 1099-G Available Online – Use If Itemizing Your Federal Tax Return 
 

Taxpayers can now access their 2015 Form 1099-G form on the Wisconsin Department of Revenue website.  This form 
provides information about your state tax refund, which you must include as income on your federal tax return if you 
itemize deductions.   
 
Taxpayers can view or print their Form 1099-G on the Department's secure and confidential website at revenue.wi.gov.  
You can click on the Individuals tab and go to 1099-G Look up.  If you use a tax preparer, give the form to that person with 
the rest of your tax documents. 
 
The Department will begin accepting state income tax returns electronically online beginning January 19, the same day as 
the Internal Revenue Service (IRS). 
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